
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
 

                                                                   September 21, 2011 
 
Regents of the University of California 
c/o Margaret L. Miller, Esq. 
Dow Lohnes PLLC 
1200 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20036-6802 
 
       Re: File No. BDISDVA-20080804AEL 
        Facility ID No. 66321 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
 By letter dated September 10, 2010, the staff dismissed the above-referenced displacement 
application because the Government of Mexico objected to the proposed facility.  Regents of the 
University of California filed a timely petition for reconsideration submitting an engineering statement 
demonstrating that no interference would result from the operation of its proposed facility to channel 12 
in Tijuana, BC. 
 
 In view of the foregoing, the petition for reconsideration IS GRANTED and the application IS 
REINSTATED for further coordination with the Government of Mexico. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
        Hossein Hashemzadeh 
        Deputy Chief, Video Division 
        Media Bureau 


